
In the first days of fall 
stone fruit and apples 

become our fresh foods 
of choice, yet many 

struggle to afford fresh 
produce. You can 

CHANGE HUNGER for 
them with your coins!

Please silence your 
cellphones as a 

courtesy to all who 
are worshipping 

today. Thank You!

Psssst… 
Something a Little 

Different is Happening in 
Worship Today 

It’s the first of our Hole-y 
Sundays for the youth, 
who will be enjoying 

worship from the balcony 
today, and sometimes 

munching on donut holes 
during the service.  

But they may also be 
engaging the service in a 
new way as well. See if 

you can figure out what is 
motivating their liturgical 
movement throughout the 
sermon and other parts of 

the service today.

Contact Information for our Pastors 

Pastor Michael (Monday Sabbath)   Cell 773.484.5490 
                  mkirby@northminpres.org 
Pastor Jessica (Friday Sabbath)  Cell 773.802.2036 
          jgregory@northminpres.org

We are a congregation of the Presbyterian Church (USA), 
serving locally through the Presbytery of Chicago. 

We are an inclusive community of faith. 
As a member of More Light Presbyterians and the Chicago 

Coalition of Welcoming Churches, we invite all persons into our 
Christian worship and ministry.

Making the Bible and Faith Come Alive for Us 
Today…Join in Our Small Group Discussions! 
As part of an ongoing commitment to be “Growing in 

Faith, Rooted in Love,” Northminster has launched three 
different kinds of Adult Education courses and revamped 

our Thursday post ToGather conversations as well.  

1. “Living the Word” is a weekly Narrative Lectionary 
Bible study on Sundays after Fellowship Time which 
continues today at 11:05 with Pastor Michael. Each week 
we are discussing the Narrative Lectionary texts in more 
detail and bridging the gaps between texts. 

2. “Living Our Faith” will bring speakers on social justice 
and faith topics at least once a month on Sundays after 
Fellowship Time. Lindsay Hammond of the Community 
Renewal Society will be here October 28th after 
Fellowship Hour to share with us about efforts at Bail 
Bond Reform in Chicago and Cook County. More 
information is coming! 
  

3. Our online discussion group, “Living the Questions,” 
has started strong! We are using the Nooma Video series 
and other videos for twice monthly online discussions. 
Our second video goes live LATER TODAY! Email Pastor 
Michael to get access to the lively discussion series. 
We’ve already discussed the parental image of God and 
the comforting idea that we are “yoked” with Jesus in life 
and service. Join us to find out what’s next!

October  27th 
Children and Family 

Ministries is Hosting a Picnic 
at the Wagner Farm. 

Details Coming Soon! 
Mark Your Calendars Today!


